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Kim Parsons

From: Allison Hunter 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 8:23 AM
To: corporate
Subject: Tamarisk/Twin Lakes Bus stop.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
I am writing today, again, after a dangerous morning at the bus stop on Alta Lake Road at the Tamarisk/Twin 
lakes bus stop. 
I have just arrived back home after walking my daughter to her bus.  I am enraged.  
 
What could be more important thank making sure our children are safe?   
 
How many letters does the community have to write for you to understand that we have a disastrous situation on 
Alta Lake Road? 
 
Rather than go into specifics on what our mornings usually entail on that road, I would like to invite someone to 
come down and observe.   
Today, there was a very close call. One parent was swearing, two were in tears.  This is how our children are 
starting their mornings. 
 
It is far too dangerous.   
 
 
Allison Hunter 

 
 
1200 Alta Lake Road 
Unit 50 
Whistler, BC 
V8E 0H4 
 
 
 

 
 


